
 
 

 
Individuals who need mobility, visual, hearing, written or other assistance for effective participation should email 

MDHHS-FutureOfBH@michigan.gov or contact the MDHHS ADA Coordinator as far in advance of the event as possible. 

MDHHS PUBLIC FORUMS:   
THE FUTURE OF BEHAVIORAL HEALTH IN MICHIGAN  

 
 
Please join the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) for a 
conversation about the future of behavioral health in Michigan.  
 
In December 2019, MDHHS outlined a vision for a stronger behavioral health system that 
integrates specialty behavioral health and physical health services. If you are served by 
Michigan’s Medicaid-funded behavioral health system or are the family member of a person 
served, we want to hear from YOU.  
 
MDHHS is hosting five public forums throughout the state and online in early 2020. 
Department leadership will be in attendance to further discuss the vision, answer your 
questions, and listen to your feedback. Please join us! 
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Detroit: January 8, 2020, from 5:00—6:30 p.m.  
Cadillac Place, 3044 W. Grand Blvd 
Conference Room L-150 

Grand Rapids: January 9, 2020, from 5:00—6:30 p.m.  
Grand Valley State University L.V. Eberhard Center, 301 W. Fulton 
Room 201  

Marquette: January 22, 2020, from 5:00—6:30 p.m.  
Marquette Senior High School, 1203 W. Fair Ave  
Little Theater 

Saginaw: January 30, 2020, from 5:00—6:30 p.m.  
Saginaw Valley State University Gilbertson Hall, 7400 Bay Road 
Ott Auditorium  

Virtual Forum: February 6, 2020, from 5:00—6:30 p.m. 
The link for this event will be shared on www.Michigan.gov/FutureOfBehavioralHealth 
in late January.  

To learn more about the Department’s vision, please visit 
www.Michigan.gov/FutureOfBehavioralHealth. If you cannot attend an event, we would still 
love to hear from you. You can email your feedback to MDHHS-FutureOfBH@michigan.gov.  
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